18 Pilgrims Lane
London NW3 1SN

20 March 2018

London Borough of Camden
Planning Department

2 Floor

& Hare:

c/o Town HallJudd Street
London

WC1H 9JE

For the Attention of Emily Whittredge

Dear Sir/Madam

Planning Application 2017/6990/P / 22 Pilgrims Lane, NW3 1SN

We live at 18 Pilgrims Lane, next door but one to Number 22. We wish to object to the
proposed development of the property.

My reasons for the objection are:

1 The proposed extension at the rear of the building will cut out light from the rear
of our house and the garden.

2 The proposed extension of the building into the garden would result in the loss of
very precious green space between Pilgrims Lane and Downshire Hill.

3 The proposal is an over-development.

We support the objection of our neighbour, Richard Andersen, at 20 Pilgrims Lane

whose wife, Tiffany, died recently and who spends.a lot of time in his ggrden, The ‘\\\

impact on him will be far greater. ((ﬂ»?\«% QZ ko el €, R hatsn & )
-

You should be aware that the owner of 24 Pilgrims Lane died recently and that nearly all

of this house is unoccupied and therefore not in a position to object to the proposed

development at number 2. -

For these reasons we object to the proposed development and would like the Planning
Application to be rejected.

Yours faithfully

Peter & Leanda Englander



